
Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

 

CORRIGENDUM No.-II 

Dated:   09
th

 August, 2019 

 

   Apropos this Commission’s Advertisement No. 3/2019 published in ‘The 

Tribune’ and ‘Divya Himachal’ on 21
st
 February, 2019, it is notified for information of all 

concerned that 01 (UR) post of Senior Scientific Officer, Class-I (Contract basis) in H.P. 

State Pollution Control Board {item No. I (B)}, has been withdrawn by the Government 

of H.P. (in the Department of Environment, Science & Technology). 

 

         Sd/-  

                 (Rakhil Kahlon) IAS,  

              Secretary, 

        H.P. Public Service Commission  

       Ph. No. 0177-2624313/ 2629739 

 

    

  

          

 
 

 


